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June 12, 2006

Dr. Richard Hughes, Superintendent
Hardin County Schools

65 W.A. Jenkins Road
Elizabethtown, KY 42701

Re:  West Hardin Resurfacing Bid

Dear Dr. Hughes:

[ have reviewed the low bid as submitted by Scotty’s Paving, in the amount of
$187,964.00 and recommend that the Board accept this bid. Thisisa very complex
resurfacing project and will require a great deal or removal and wedging to correct all
remaining issues. '

Sincerely,
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Edward P. Hawkins




